
 

NOTICE OF ROAD CLOSURE 
SIMCOE STREET AND RAGLAN STREET RECONSTRUCTION  

Please be advised the Contractor is planning to extend the road closure of Simcoe 
Street from Water Street to Raglan Street starting Monday June 9, 2025, with 
access for local residents only. This road closure setup is expected to last until 
August 2025.  
Simcoe Street is currently closed between Water Street and Elizabeth Street. 
Construction signage and a detour route will be set up during the closure. The detour 
route is attached to this notice. There will be driveway interruptions due to excavation 
works, and notices will be provided before driveway access is cut off.  During 
driveway interruptions, residents can park on the adjacent side streets.  

 
We thank you in advance for your cooperation throughout construction. Should you have any 
questions or concerns related to this project, please do not hesitate to contact one of the 
following representatives:   

AINLEY GROUP 
Josh McLean 

Contract Administrator 
josh.mclean@ainleygroup.com 

705-817-1363  
Neil MacLeod 

Field Services Coordinator 
Con-serv@rogers.com 

705-790-3844 

TOWNSHIP OF ESSA 
Jeremy Walton 

GIS/Survey Technician 
jwalton@essatownship.on.ca 

705-424-9917 ext. 136  
John Kolb 

Manager of Public Works 
jkolb@essatownship.on.ca 

705-424-9917 ext. 112 
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